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GEORGE J. MITCHELL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
950 Route 539

Little Egg Harbor, New Jersey 08087

609-296-7131

609-296-0849 fax

Deborah Giannuzzi

              Patricia DeGeorge

                    Deniese Guinan
        Principal


          Elementary Supervisor
              Elementary Supervisor
September 1, 2015
Dear Parents and Guardians,
Please review the information and guidelines below regarding classroom parties for the 2015-2016 school year:
· Classroom teachers will be permitted to have four parties: Fall, Winter, Spring, and End of School Year. Each party will last no longer than one hour.
· PTO membership is not required to attend a classroom party; however, we strongly encourage all parents to join the PTO and to support their many initiatives.
· Head homeroom parents will not be assigned
· Family attendance at parties will be based on classroom enrollment I scheduled party ratio. 

· For example, a teacher who has 24 students in the classroom and has 4 classroom parties will then have 6 family representatives attending each party.
· No student will be permitted to have more than one family representative at any party.
· At Back to School Night there will be a sign up sheet for all classroom parties. Dates will be noted at that time. Please be reminded that a parent can sign up for only one party.
· Siblings will not be permitted to attend classroom parties.
· Family representatives attending a classroom party must arrive at school with proper identification. Family representatives without identification will not be permitted into the building.
· Classroom teachers will contact those individuals who will be attending each party and together they will discuss and decide the specifics for that party.
Parents and/or Guardians who are unable to attend a scheduled class party are encouraged to reach out to your child’s teacher and inquire about other opportunities to assist in the classroom; many times classroom teacher complete projects or activities where the assistance of a parent or guardian would be greatly appreciated.

We look forward to a successful school year and thank you for your continued support in assisting us in providing an enjoyable and safe environment for your children.
·
Yours in Education,

Deborah Giannuzzi                                    Patricia DeGeorge                                Deniese Guinan                   
Principal                                                    Elementary Supervisor                         Elementary Supervisor 
